The King's Fishers Ministries

"serving the homeless a RAY OF HOPE"

June 2014 Issue 14

HOORAY!



We are excited to share that The King's Fishers Ministries has had the privilege to serve the people in the park of San Bernardino, CA for two years now!!

It all began with God asking for our weekly commitment and once we accepted His offer to serve, He faithfully provided for two years. Sometimes we were not sure where the provision would come from but every time we sent out a request for donations, God provided through people like you.



It is easy to lose sight of the vision in which God has called us until...He sends a powerful reminder like this one:

This is a quote from a Facebook post from one of our friends in San Bernardo:

PRAISE GOD !!!.. YOU GUYS DO AN AWESOME JOB !!! I THANK GOD FOR YOU, YOUR KIDS, AND YOUR MINISTRY....6YRS. AGO I WAS HOMELESS AND BATTLING A DRUG ADDICTION, BUT THRU THE GRACE OF GOD AND SUPPORT FROM MINISTRIES LIKE KING'S FISHERS..I AM NOW SAVED, EMPLOYED, I'VE GOT AN APARTMENT AND I'VE BEEN CLEAN & SOBER FOR 5YRS. !!! I CAN'T THANK YOU ENOUGH FOR THE LOVE AND CARE THAT YOU SHOWED ME TIME AND TIME,..AGAIN AND AGAIN! YOU NOT ONLY FED ME SPIRITUALLY, BUT THOSE SACK LUNCHES, BLANKETS, AND HYGIENE KITS WERE ABSOLUTELY NECES-SARY !!! I LOVE YOU, I THANK YOU, AND MOST OF ALL I THANK GOD FOR USING YOU AND YOUR FAMILY TO

LOVE ME WHEN I COULDN'T LOVE MYSELF!

This is only one testimony of what God has done through this ministry.

One of our friends has severe eye problems that has drastically interfered with his sight. Under normal circumstances anyone who has to deal with blindness is hindered however, one who lives on the streets in such a condition is in extreme danger. Our friend is scheduled for surgery next month but he has to get his identification prior to the surgery. Last week a friend gave me money for the ministry and I told her I knew exactly what that money would go towards. Last Sunday I was able to give our blind, homeless friend the money to get his I.D. and he was very thankful.

We still long for the day when we will have a facility which will allow us to be more helpful to our park friends on a regular basis. Keep praying that God will open the doors and bring in the support needed to accomplish this but only in His timing.

Also keep our park friends in your prayers as they continue to be harassed by the police being falsely accused of loitering when they were actually just walking or acting as a paying customer in a store or restaurant.

If there is anything we can do to help them get off the streets and better their lives for the glory of God, we are willing vessels to be used for such a task.

Thank you for sending us out as missionaries to reach out to the unfortunate right here in

our own country, our own state, offering them a ray of hope for the glory of God.

If you are interested in continuing to support God's ministry, you can visit our website which enables a Pay Pal donation to be made or you can send a check to The King's Fishers Ministries to the address below (tax-deductible receipts will be given upon your personal request). Please consider sowing a monthly offering into good ground so that this ministry will bear more good fruit for the glory of God. Thank you for your prayers and support.

The King's Fishers Ministries 34799 Donald Street Hemet, CA 92545 www.thekingsfishers.org



Richard: (951) 796-6458~ Tracey: (951) 490-6915